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Notice to Participants of AEMO’s decision on making the STTM Procedures

AEMO advises all Registered Participants and other interested stakeholders that a consultation on changes to the STTM Procedures under the ordinary process for making Procedures, prescribed in rule 135EE of the National Gas Rules (NGR), concluded on 16 August 2018. 

Taking into account the assessment provided in the Impact and Implementation Report (IIR) and the associated consultation process, AEMO hereby gives notice of its decision to make the proposed STTM Procedures v13.2, effective from 24 September 2018. 

No submissions were received during the consultation period.

Further details and documentation around the consultation can be found at https://www.aemo.com.au/Stakeholder-Consultation/Consultations/New-custody-transfer-point-in-STTM-Sydney-Hub?Convenor=AEMO%20Gas.

AEMO considers that the Procedure changes meet the requirements of the National Gas Objective in that they promote the efficient operation of the STTM.
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